
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Our partners in health care industry belonging to the AHMOPI group have continued to 
recognize the need to assist the doctors caring for their common clientele. There is a 
continuing challenge to healthcare delivery during this pandemic even if more and more 
health care providers have already completed their vaccinations against COVID-19.  
 
The Professional Health Care Committee would like to inform the members accredited 
under the PPS-AHMOPI MOA of the extension of the enhanced PF rates per communication 
with the AHMOPI Executive Director, Mr. Carlos DaSilva dated September 24, 2021. 
 
This will cover the period of October 1 to December 31, 2021.  With this extension, 
outpatient face-to-face consult fees will be maintained at its enhanced rate of six hundred 
pesos (Php 600.00) and TeleConsults, if resorted to and following the HMO parameters for 
the same, will be at the usual rate of four hundred pesos (PhP 400.00). 
 
This is part of the continuing MOA initiatives for partner-participant doctors on account of 
the Covid-19 in the country. 
 
Counting on your continued support of PPS Advocacies and initiative! Stay Safe, 
everyone! 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

 

JOSEFINO A. REGALADO, MD 

Chair, Committee on Professional Health Care 

 

Noted by: 

 

 

JOSELYN A. EUSEBIO, MD 

President 

Philippine Pediatric Society, Inc. 
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